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Treasurer’s Report—March 

Bank Balance    $8,506.98 

COMMUNITY SERVICE 

March Donations 
Quilts Received  2 

Placemats Received  18 
Pillowcases Received  1 

Scent Pads Receive (new)  12 
* * * * * 

Contact Tammy McClure for charity sewing 
Questions 

Ladies, 

 

What a great March meeting! Lorraine 
Stallings and Bonnie Barron were wonderful 
presenters and got us motivated to jump start 
our cross stitch projects. Have you completed 
your project you received at the meeting? 
Post a photo on the Facebook page and brag 
a bit! 

 

Silver Comet Stitchers continues to grow with 
over 80 members now. The attendance at the 
March meeting was 49! Thanks to everyone 
who serves and promotes our Guild. 

 

Happy Spring, 

Sherry Byrd 

President 

April Birthdays 

 
8 – Janice Meister 

13—Sally Smothers 
14—Melissa Rowe 

19—Sharon Beaulieu 

24—Donna Cole 
27—Linda Allen 

28—Sharon Faucett 
29—Cindy Hoilman 

April 15 Program 

April Meeting we will have 4 Longarm Quilters 

for the members to ask questions “How do I 

do ???.”  The Longarmers will give us what 

they like and taking in a quilt to quilt for you.  

Get your questions ready! 

 

   April Fat Quarters 

   for Ways & Means 

   NURSERY 

Guild Quilt Retreat 2025 
 
Mark your Calendars for our next Guild Quilt 
Retreat for 2025. Our next Quilt Retreat at 
Covington FFA Facility will be next year April 
2lst to April 25th more to come on cost and 
information about the retreat. We had a 
wonderful time at retreat, we had a total of 14 
participate, our space was absolutely wonderful 
very spacious. Sleeping quarters were great 
and food, well let’s just say we did not go 
hungry, it seemed we not sooner ate and it was 
time to eat again. Tracy Fritchman  instructed 
us on a one block wonder it was so much fun 
and easier than I thought. I have only  heard 
good things about the fun times we had all the 
games, laugh’s and stories. You have a year to 
save up your money and sign up for the next 
retreat at Covington. 
  
Here are some pictures of the fun times at the 
2024 Guild Retreat at the Covington FFA 
Facility. 
 

Photos on Page Two 
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